

June 6th, 2013

City of La Crosse Building and Inspections 400 La Crosse St La Crosse, WI 54601

RE: Collins Bldg

Dear Sir/Madam,

Mike Collins, on behalf of the Collins Trust, who owns the building to our immediate south at 520 South 3rd Street, has informed me that the area we currently rent from him for parking use, is also under an official order to correct. In speaking with the individual, David Reinhardt, who issued the notice, we would like to request a waiver of the ordinance in regards to this notice. The property to the west of ours has already been granted a waiver, the alley in between our properties is also unpaved, so we would like a waiver granted until these other parts are scheduled to be brought into compliance with the ordinance.

Sincerely

On Behalf of the Collins Trust

Dale Molnar

Store Manager

Dale Moinar Store manager GCR Tire Center 500 South 3rd St La Crosse, WI 74601 (608) 784 - 8050